ETEXT ATTACHMENT

April 10, 2003

04/10/2003 18:05

Ms. Brandy Phillips
Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC 20463

Reference: IIJuly Quarterly Report (4/1/02 – 6/30/02)

⊔⊔ID# C00172494

Dear Ms. Phillips:

In response to your letter dated March 26, 2003, please find enclosed a copy of a letter to Terry Brady, treasurer for the Graves for Congress campaign committee, requesting a refund of \$1,000.00.

We applogize for this inadvertent error. It was a result of our affiliated committee, the ABA BankPac, making a contribution in 2002 to the Graves for Congress campaign committee. We will report the refund in the proper manner once the funds are received.

Upon receipt of the refund from the Graves for Congress campaign committee, Missouri Bankers Association Federal PAC will be in compliance with the limits set forth in Federal Election law.

If you have any questions you may contact me at (573) 636-8151.

Sincerely,

William O. Ratliff, Treasurer Treasurer